
‭Kererū Tahi News!‬
‭Kia Ora e te whānau, we had such a great term 1.  Our tamariki engaged in many‬

‭new learning opportunities while making new friends and connections.‬
‭We are super excited about our programme for term 2!‬

‭Sit back and have a read of the below information and please don’t hesitate to get‬
‭in touch if you have any questions.‬

‭Literacy At Home…‬
‭Here are a few places you can visit to‬
‭support your child with their literacy‬

‭learning at home:‬

‭what-is-the-science-of-reading‬
‭The Speech Sounds of NZ‬

‭Book Bags:‬
‭Please remind your child‬
‭to bring their book bag at‬
‭the end of each week and‬
‭put it straight into their literacy teachers‬
‭basket. Their readers will then be renewed‬
‭and ready for the following week.‬
‭We will also update their ‘Home Learning’‬
‭book when necessary.‬

https://sites.google.com/teaomarama.school.nz/tamstructuredliteracy/what-is-the-science-of-reading
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SePU-T4S-js


‭A gentle reminder…‬
‭It is so important for your children to‬

‭start their day on time. Our‬
‭school is open from 8:20 and‬

‭the music plays at 8:40. To‬
‭help set them up for an‬

‭unhurried beginning to their‬
‭morning please ensure they are here,‬
‭ready to take part in whānau time at‬
‭8:40 with their friends. This is a lovely‬
‭way for them to connect and gain a‬

‭sense of belonging within Kererū Tahi.‬

‭Lost property &‬
‭Clothing‬

‭Encourage your children to‬
‭check our lost property box as it is‬

‭overflowing! To set them up to succeed‬
‭with looking after their things it would be‬
‭super helpful if you could please name‬

‭their clothing and remind them to put their‬
‭belongings straight into their bag if they‬

‭are removed. We will work along side you‬
‭to support them in this too.‬

‭Introducing‬
‭Whaea Nic!‬

‭As Whaea Rebecca has now‬
‭transitioned into her teaching role up in‬
‭Kahū, every second Friday Whaea Nic‬
‭will be teaching your tamariki in place‬
‭of Whaea Keryn. Whaea Nic has been‬

‭on maternity leave after having her‬
‭third wee boy and is excited to ease‬

‭back into teaching and work with your‬
‭children. She is a familiar face in our‬

‭kura and will slot into our Kererū‬
‭whānau beautifully.‬

‭Our up and coming‬
‭story…‬

‭For the first half of the term we are going‬
‭to be learning about ‘The Talkative Turtle’.‬

‭This story will provide our children with‬
‭many opportunities to explore and get‬
‭creative with this text. Watch this space‬
‭and if you have any egg cartons, paper‬
‭plates, paper towel rolls or yoghurt pots‬

‭we would love to have them for some fun‬
‭art projects.‬

‭Hui-ā-whānau‬
‭This term we have hui-ā-whānau on Wednesday 15th May and Thursday 16th‬

‭May. This is a great opportunity for you to sit with the teachers and discuss‬
‭your children’s learning and also explore ‘Our Place’.‬
‭Watch out for further information to book your time.‬
‭We look forward to seeing you then!‬


